
Withdrawal of notification of a concentration

(Case COMP/M.4489 — 3i/Countrywide)

(Text with EEA relevance)

(2007/C 28/07)

On 4 January 2007, the Commission of the European Communities received notification of a proposed
concentration between 3i Group Plc and Countrywide Plc. On 5 February 2007, the notifying parties
informed the Commission that they withdrew their notification.
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